
 

ext month, there will be no issue, but we'll be back in April with our Travel issue. Kent 
Barrett will have his report from the annual "Eye Of Eros" exhibition at Exposure Gallery
for Keepers of Light.

Also in April, Gerry Roston will have a rebuttal of Jon Gould's gun control article 
"American in Denial." Should be very interesting!


